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Big Horn Basque Club Board Meeting Minutes 

04-24-2019 The Fix Buffalo, WY 

Trinity Rodriguez called the meeting to order at 5:15 pm.   Roll called showed Jean, Richard, and 

Dolly Present.  Katie Miller and Randy were present on the phone.  Katie Fennema was absent. 

No treasures report was given, although Katie Miller did mention she sent off the Mus and 

NABO membership (43 paid members) dues. 

Since no-one is going to attend the NABO summer meeting, in Bakersfield, CA, as our delegate, 

we need to send a proxy vote.  Trinity will do this through Kate Camino. 

Richard is working on purchasing lukainka for June 29
th 

for Living History Days. 

Trinity would like to have a day to clean the storage unit.  We need to find all the keys for the 

unit.  Both John and Randy Camino have one and Richard thinks he has one, as well. 

Jean moved to put board member emails on our club website.  Richard 2
nd

 the motion and the 

motion carried. 

In order to communicate our Club events, Trinity would like to list upcoming events in the paper 

and have them aired on the radio.  Also, inform the chamber of upcoming events.   

A float was discussed for the Fair and Rodeo Parade.  We should make a flyer to handout 

explaining the Basque culture. 

Richard will bring print out of grants to our next meeting. 

August 15
th

 will be held in Kaycee on August 17
th

.  10:30 Mass at HJP, Liz Camino is going to 

contact Basque priest.  A social hour will be held at the Invasion from noon to 2:00.  Then the 

dog trial demo, sheep hooking Calcutta, and sheep hooking contest will follow.  Amanda Taylor 

will be catering the meal.  $25/adult plate and $12/< 10 plate for non-members, members are 

free.  Jean volunteered to find sheep and Richard is in charge of hooking contest.  Richard will 

donate one lamb for the meal and we will need to purchase 2 more.  The board decided to also 

serve lamb burgers.  Approximately 50# of burger is needed.  Gene Flesher has agreed to be our 

band. 

Trinity is working on finding prices for a portable banner to set up for events. Richard will ask 

Dolly Iberlin about stencil for t-shirts.  Randy will gather prices on t-shirts.  Trinity will ask 

Alberta if she still has original Basque Club emblem.  

Jexux has agreed to do a dance workshop for everyone interested in learning dances.  The 

workshop will be held May 14-16
th

 at the church hall.  The board unanimously agreed to pay 

Jexex $600 for his expenses.   
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Trinity has graciously agreed to have Basque food night at The Fix, in June.   

Mus will be held in July. 

Trinity has a flash drive for members. 

Next meeting will be held May 29
th

, 2019 at The Fix, at 5:30 pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm. 


